





Environmental Impact

My main concemn with the proposed District Plan Change is the impact on the
environment. [ find it ironic that the Council, which in the last few years signposted

a Sanctuary to Sea Walkway along the boundary of a current Outer Residential and
Open Space zone, now wishes to rezone the area to allow for a range of commercial
uses, including large integrated retail activities. While the narrow route of the
walkway may be preserved, the impact of business activities will clearly detract from
the nature of the walkway following as it does the route of the Kaiwharawhara
Stream from the Sanctuary, through Otari Wilton bush down the Ngaio Gorge and
out to sea. Rather than removing the surrounding vegetation,ihe area should be
enhanced by a planting of native trees in an attempt to restore the area to something
like its original condition. At the very least a wide buffer zone should be planted to
preserve an important ecological and historic site.





